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Public entities do not supercede our 2nd ammendment rights; nor should they be 

able to dictate anyone else's gun rights. Criminals have lost their right to carry 

(concealed or otherwise). The 2nd ammendment was created to protect law abiding 

citizenss from being over-governed on their rights to bear arms.  


